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We pray each one of you are well and encouraged in the goodness of the Lord! 
We are so thankful for you all and your continued prayers and partnership with 
us in the ministry. The Lord is working and blessing richly and we are excited about what He has in store 
for the future. 

At the time of the writing of our last prayer letter, we were in Oshkosh Wisconsin, working with the 
Wings As Eagles Ministry on the Cessna 185 Project. We were there for six weeks and during that time, 
the Lord blessed and allowed much to be accomplished. The airplane has been disassembled since being 
shipped back to the states from PNG and there were many things that needed to be repaired and 
problems addressed before it could be reassembled. We have been able to complete many of these 
projects and soon, it will be ready to start going back together. As a matter of fact, reassembly of some of 
the smaller parts began before we left. We are especially thankful for the help of Bro. Terry Rushing and 
Bro. Dave Borlee who have contributed so much to the project.

After leaving Wisconsin, we had the opportunity to preach sing, and/or present the ministry in several 
different churches in Ohio and Kentucky. These meetings were a big blessing to us and we trust to others 
as well. While in Ohio, we were also able to spend a few days with family. It was especially nice to see my 
Grandma Mary and for our daughter Mary to meet her great grandma.

From there we traveled south to Alabama. My family stayed in Alabama 
while I continued on to Florida where I spent a few days with Bro. Randy 
Dorsey, where he and I were able to finish up the final touches on the 
Cessna 180 before I then flew it back to Alabama. It is a real blessing for 
this airplane to be up and flying once again after it being down for so 
long! We are currently wrapping up the annual inspection here in Alabama 
with the Aero Missions ministry team. This project was a big one but it is 
a real blessing to have it completed. A big thank you once again to all who 
had a part!

We are excited about soon being able to use aviation for remote village 
evangelism work. However, in the mean time, we are looking forward to a 
full season of evangelism and ministry work in the remote towns and 
villages accessible by the road system. We are preparing to head North 
very soon. We are excited about the coming months and ask that you 
pray with us that the Lord will work in people’s hearts, open doors, and 
bless His word as it goes out. We have many many miles to cover in the 
next little while and so we also appreciate your prayers for traveling 
mercies for our family.   

It is our prayer that the Lord will continue to bless you as only He can, 
and grant much fruit to abound to your account. 

Sincerely, Paul &Victoria Bach + Lydia, Joyanna & Mary

Prayer Requests

* Ministry Evangelism 
Outreach this summer.

* The lost who have 
recently heard the Gospel

* Our home church which 
is currently without a 
pastor.

* Airplane Projects for 
missionary aviation

* Traveling Mercies
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